Parent Action Required 







13th February 2017
Dear Parent / Carer
Your child has been selected to take place in a communication programme called “Time to Talk”.  Through this programme, they will be developing the following skills:
· Listening

· Increasing understanding and use of concepts and vocabulary

· Conversational skills – eye contact, turn-taking, sharing, asking/answering questions etc.

· Attention and memory

· Making and keeping friends

· Awareness of the needs and feelings of others.

After each session, a letter will be sent home explaining what has happened during the session and ideas that you can follow up at home.  Your support and reinforcement of these skills is extremely important and very valued.

Enclosed are handouts ‘Conversational skills at home’ and ‘Ideas to help sequencing and organisational skills at home’ to give ideas to help support you at home with your child’s development.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours Sincerely
M Blakemoore-Irving
